
City of Long Prairie 
6:00 p.m., Wednesday March 2nd, 2022 

Special City Council Meeting Held Via-Teleconference 
 

The Long Prairie City Council met by phone at City Hall, 7:00 pm, on Wednesday 
March 2nd, 2022, Mayor Dixon called the meeting to order with the following present by 
phone or at City Hall:  Council members, Bob Klick, Lilah Gripne, David Wright, Datrick 
Mitchell, and City Administrator Ted Gray. Others present Fire Chief Dan Laumeyer, Officer 
Trevor Larson, Kent Louwagie, Pat Schultz, and Brad Thelen.  

(New Business) 
The city council was to hear the financial presentation on the CSAH 56 and CSAH 38 Road 
Projects and review resolutions relating to the assessment hearings for the project areas. 
Administrator Gray stated that in working with our financial team, Ehlers, Bolton & Menk and 
myself, we are unable to make the financial presentation tonight as we had scheduled. We are 
still working through the financial details to determine if the project will be eligible to receive 
PFA funding and grant opportunity. Without this information it is not possible to present an 
accurate financial picture of this project to the council and the residents present. Tentatively we 
will have the required information by our scheduled council meeting on March 14th. I would ask 
the council not to make a decision at this time on the proposed resolutions regarding the 
assessment hearing and move to the adjourn the meeting if there are no questions from council. 
 
There was brief discussion on the next steps and timelines for the financial presentation.  
 
Council member Klick motioned Mitchell seconded to postpone the proposed resolutions 
regarding the assessment hearing until a later meeting. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:03 p.m.  
 
________________________________  _____________________________ 
Ted Gray, City Administrator    Jodi Dixon, Mayor  


